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Overview 

Nottingham City Council responded to the Inspector’s original Matters, Issues and 
Questions, issued on 27 February 2020, specifically to questions related to Matter 3: 
Minerals Provision Policies.    

Since then, the Inspector has issued a further set of Supplementary Questions on 6 
May 2020, which relate to each of the 5 original Matters. 

The Inspector has instructed that additional responses will only be accepted from 
those identified as participants for the individual matters.  However, Nottingham City 
Council has additional points that it wishes to make in relation to Matters 1, 2 and 5 
as these relate to comments made to Matter 3 or the original submission. 

 

 

 

 

  



Matter 5 – Site Allocation Development Briefs - MP2p – Mill Hill near Barton-in-Fabis 
 
Inspector’s Supplementary Questions Nottingham City Council’s response 
No. Question 
56 Should the Brief require assessment in accordance with 

national policy on Green Belt, including measures to 
mitigate any effects on the Green Belt?  

Yes it should.   

57 Should a requirement for assessment of effects on the 
Trent Valley Green Infrastructure Corridor be included?   
 

Yes, the Trent Valley Green Infrastructure Corridor is the most 
important GI in South Nottinghamshire and therefore an 
assessment is essential. 

	


